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August 28, 2020

MSSNY SURVEY ON QUALITY OF CARE OF NON-PHYSICIAN
PROVIDERS DURING COVID-19 EMERGENCY

The Medical Society of the State of New York (MSSNY) has asked us to share with our members
the following survey regarding services rendered by non-physician providers (NPP) during the
COVID-19 public health emergency. Please see below for more information and to participate in
the survey.

MSSNY Survey on NPPs

During the COVID-19 emergency, to address the potential deficit of available practitioners to treat
patients coming into hospitals, various advanced care practitioners including nurse practitioners,
physician assistants, and nurse anesthetists were given the authority by Executive Order to
practice without physician supervision.

The goal of this survey is to assess physician experience of the quality of care delivered by these
advanced care practitioners during the emergency.

To participate click: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NPP_Survey
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